
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                         17th January 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery parents; please make sure that you have applied for Reception for September 2022, even if 
you have a Nursery place, you still need to apply for Reception.  This is done by visiting 
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/apply-for-a-school-place if you would like any help applying for 
a place, please give us a call and we’ll be pleased to support you. 
 
Please can I ask everyone to be considerate when walking across the playground at the end of the 
school day.  The whole of our school community has to walk to the gate on Councillor Lane and 
some of our younger children are feeling overwhelmed by people rushing past, (I’ve had a little word 
with the children in year 6 to make sure that they also are considerate to others). 
 
We had a lateral flow Covid-19 case reported to school on Thursday evening, the parents/Carers of 
the affected class were informed.  I know that some parents are not now going for a PCR test with 
their children, as a school we can only report to you the information that we have and we will keep 
doing that.  Please look out for symptoms, a new persistent cough, a high temperature and a loss of 
taste and smell – if you or your child have these symptoms, please do not bring your child into 
School and let us know so that we can keep everyone as safe as possible. 
 
Our lovely School Nurse Tamsin Hobbs will be in school on Tuesday 25th January from 9 o’clock.  She 
can help with lots of things from head lice to toileting, bedwetting to healthy eating.  Please do come 
along and meet her if you have any health concerns about your child, if she can’t help she will find 
someone who can! 
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  
 

 Tuesday 25th January – 9.00 Tamsin Hobbs School nurse drop in  

 Friday 11th February - break up for half term 

 Monday 21st February - INSET day 

 Tuesday 22nd February - children return to school 

 Tuesday 22nd March - Parents Evening 

 Thursday 24th March – Parents Evening 

 Thursday 31st March 9.15 – Easter Service at All Hallows church 

 Friday 1st April – Break up for Easter 

 Tuesday 19th April – Children return to school 

 Monday 2nd May - Bank holiday 

 Monday 9th May – SATS week year 6 
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 Friday 27th May – break up for half term 

 Monday 13th June – Children return to school 

 Wednesday 27th July – Break up for summer holidays 

This Week our Class Captains are: 
Mrs Woodworth/Mrs Kendry –  Innaya for always aiming high in Learning Challenge lessons 
Miss Nugent –   George for returning to school with a resilient attitude, aiming high in all lessons 
Mrs Burke –  Shko for always having a cheerful and positive outlook on life 
Mr Fenwick –  Ethan for always having interesting facts to add to the lesson 
Mrs Davies –   Mavis for aiming high with presentation in every lesson 
Mrs Parker –   Ollie for excellent letter formation during Read Write Inc assessments 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s Awards were given to Charlie and Mustafa for aiming high in PE. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

The class with the best attendance in the last week of term was Mrs Goodwin’s class with 95.8%, 
well done Mrs Goodwin’s class. 
 
Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 
- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 
8.55 each day.   
 
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 
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